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McLouth, Kansas 66054 

 

“Home of the Bulldogs” 

On April 7, 2015, when McLouth residents step into the voting booth, they will be 

asked to make an important decision regarding their school district and the students 

that attend their district.  They will have the opportunity to vote for a cafeteria and 

kitchen addition, storm shelter in the elementary wing, , partial roof replacement and 

track replacement.  

 

Any informed voter will want to know if this project is necessary and what the finan-

cial impact will be. The statements below will help  answer those questions. 

 

Is this project necessary?  A committee comprised of community members, board of 

education members, and McLouth School District employees met to try to determine 

current and future physical needs of the district.  The committee invested consider-

able time evaluating district facilities.  The projects listed are the ones that were de-

termined to be essential to provide for the safety and well-being of the students in  

the district. 

How much will this project cost me?  The estimated cost of the project would be 

$3,425,000.  This would amount to an approximate increase of 5.55 mills on residen-

tial property.  The approximate median house value in McLouth is $100,383.  The 

additional cost to a taxpayer who owned a house  valued at the mean would be $5.34 

per month, this is less than the price of most extra value meals.     

Please vote on 

April 7, your vote 

counts and is im-

portant for the 

students in your 

community! 

    

 

 

McLouth Unified School District # 342 

Proposed Projects 

Cafeteria/Kitchen Addition 

Elementary Storm Shelter 

Partial Roof Replacement 

Track Replacement 

 

 

Questions 

Our desire for our patrons is 

that they are able to make an 

informed decision  on election 

day April 7, 2015. 

We would be happy to answer 

any questions.  Please feel free 

to contact the McLouth School 

District Central Office at 

913.796.2201.  You may also 

contact us if you would like a 

representative of the project to 

speak to an organization or at 

an event. 

Thank you for your continued 

support for the children of 

McLouth. 
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